
Cramlington and Seaton Valley football competition 

 

Our Year 5/Year 6 football teams had a very successful competition on 

Thursday 2nd March.  The attitude of the players of both the girls and the 

boys teams were praised, even when results did not go their way. 

  

The girls team were delighted to be ranked THIRD overall in the tournament 

which was a great achievement as the team had only been put together for 

this competition.  

  

Well done to all! 

 

 
 


